
 

 

October 25, 2020 
 

Worship Site 

Narcoossee Middle School 
2700 N. Narcoossee Rd. 

St. Cloud, FL 34771 

 

Mailing Address 

11954 Narcoossee Rd. Suite 2 
PMB #512 

Orlando, FL 32832 

 

Tel:  407-766-1134 

 

Bishop of Orlando 

Most Reverend John Noonan 

 

Pastor 

Rev. Charles Viviano 

FrCharles@SaintCabriniCatholic.org 

 

Mass Schedule 

Saturday 5:00 pm (Vigil) 
Sunday 8:30 am & 10:30 am 

 

Holy Days 

As Announced 

”Ministering to Lake Nona and the Surrounding Areas”  

 

Parish Registration 

Registration cards are available in the entrance to our worship space.  

OR 

Register online at https://saintcabrinicatholic.org/parish-registration/ 

THIRTIETH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

@saintcabrini 



 

 

MINISTRY LEADS 

Altar Servers 

Annie Diaz Toro 
altarserver@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 
Audio Visual (Slides) 

Alejandra Rivas  
av@saintcabrinicatholic.org  

  
Collections  

Katrina Laudeman 
collections@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Communications 

Brandon Barkholz  
info@saintcabrinicatholic.org  

 
Environment  
Joan Ledzian  

environment@saintcabrinicatholic.org  
 

Extraordinary Ministers of 

Holy Communion 

Dianne Rosa 
emhc@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Greeters 

Monica Sacco 
greeter@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Hospitality 

Dianne Rosa 
hospitality@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Lectors 

Lorraine Scholler and Laura Block  
lector@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 
Martha / Recording / Altar Servers  

Annie Diaz Toro  
altarserver@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Music Ministry 

        Artemis Otaiza          
music@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 

Sacristans 

Johnny Rivas 
sacristan@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 
Set Up and Break Down 

Sheila Stone 
service@saintcabrinicatholic.org  

 

Ushers 

Shamira Bartley 
usher@saintcabrinicatholic.org 

 
Building Our Community of Faith  

(October 18, 2020) 

Total Collection: $1,974.00 | Total Headcount: 300  

Scripture Readings for the Week of October 25, 2020 

 

Sunday    EX 22:20-26; PS 18:2-3, 3-4, 47, 51; 1 THES 1:5C-10; 

   MT 22:34-40  

Monday  EPH 4:32–5:8; PS 1:1-2, 3, 4 AND 6; LK 13:10-17  

Tuesday  EPH 5:21-33; PS 128:1-2, 3, 4-5; LK 13:18-21  

Wednesday  EPH 2:19-22; PS 19:2-3, 4-5; LK 6:12-16  

Thursday  EPH 6:10-20; 144:1B, 2, 9-10; LK 13:31-35   

Friday   PHIL 1:1-11; PS 111:1-2, 3-4, 5-6; LK 14:1-6  

Saturday  PHIL 1:18B-26; PS 42:2, 3, 5CDEF; LK 14:1, 7-11   

Sunday   RV 7:2-4, 9-14; PS 24:1BC-2, 3-4AB, 5-6; 1 JN 3:1-3; 

    MT 5:1-12A  

Prayer Intentions 

Pray for the Recently Deceased: Clarence Niblik and Stephanie Hollingsworth 

Father Charles cleans up the spot for our new Parish sign.  



 

 

Pastor’s Corner  
Welcome to our first electronic, digital “Bulletin News!” This will be an additional way for us to connect with you, our 
parishioners, in sharing news and information from Saint Cabrini, the Diocese of Orlando, and the Church at large. It is the result 
of the hard work and effort of your Parish Ministry Leads and the Diocesan Communications Team – all working together. My 
gratitude goes out to everyone associated with this effort – especially Brandon, Jen and Noelani. 

I know many of our parishioners are still worshipping with us from home and receiving spiritual communion so, to you, I say 
“Hi” and “We look forward to the day when we can all join together again around the Lord’s Table.” I hope and pray everyone is 
well and doing their part to stay safe, wear their masks in public, wash their hands frequently, and social distance when around 
others. We cannot take this health crisis lightly, but need to stay focused until a vaccine is available – and even proceed with 
caution after that. 

On behalf of my sister, Maria, I offer our sincerest gratitude for your cards and sympathy as we continue to deal with the 
passing of our Mom, Eve de Sales. It happened suddenly, but she went peacefully to the Lord and now enjoys an eternity with 
God in Heaven – and with all her family that went before her and whom she missed so much. My sister & I also appreciate your 
generosity in contributing $608.50 three weeks ago in our special collection to the Mission Office at the Diocese of Orlando – 
one of Mom’s favorite outreach ministries. 

We have just a couple of responses, so far, to my recent request for parishioner presence on our new Finance and Building 
Committees. This is the next, exciting step in our development as a new Parish. I am looking for three (different) registered 
people for each committee who possess the requirements that went out in a previous email. I mentioned it at all Masses last 
weekend, as well. Let me just take a moment to share how important it is for you to be registered at Saint Cabrini (through 
REALM) and to complete your personal profile and other information asked of you. If anyone is in need of Sacraments or 
Sponsorship letters, and they are not registered, then I’m at a stalemate. Or if I need to access parishioner professions (even 
professions retired from), contact information or parishioner talents and gifts, and they are not registered, then I’m at a 
stalemate. The only way I have spiritual jurisdiction in assisting my people, and vice versa, is when they have fully completed 
the entire registration process. You may know people who attend Saint Cabrini, but may have not registered yet.  Please 
mention this very important information to them. Somewhere in this “Bulletin News” will be information on how to register. Or 
you can just forward this entire digital publication to them. 

There are many new families who have joined us since we began celebrating Masses again in mid-June. To them I say, “How 
nice it is to have you with us – whether you’re new to Lake Nona and the surrounding area or just new to Saint Cabrini.  
WELCOME! If there is anything we can do for you, please let us know. And many happy years of worship!” 

 

Peace, Prayers & All Good Things, 

Fr. Charles  

Pastor                     



 

 

Finance and Building Committee application deadline extended!  
 

The application for the Finance and Building committees can be found in REALM under the subject “Called to Serve | Accepting 
Applications for Parish Finance & Building Committees” 

 

Text from the original message – 

Hello, Everyone: 

As we approach our first anniversary as a new community of faith in Lake Nona and in celebrating Eucharist at Saint Cabrini, it 
amazes me how far we’ve come – given the couple of major interruptions that were laid before us. From day one I asked 
everyone to stay "fluid," and to bear with us as we gather in our unique environment and plan for the road ahead. Thanks so 
much for all you have done – and continue to do – in supporting your Parish this first year. 

Today I am writing to you with exciting news about the next milestone in our Parish Formation - the creation of our Finance and 
Building Committees. These three-person committees (each) will work with me and serve as the voice of the parish on critical 
matters as we move into our second year. Please note: It is preferred that the same person not be on both committees. 

I know many of you are willing and ready to step up and help; it has been that way since we first began with our pop-up 
meetings in Lake Nona. Now we need to go a little deeper in surfacing some specific skill-sets and experience from our 
congregation that will take us to the next level. Below I will briefly outline the responsibilities of each committee, the 
qualifications, and how to apply. 

Parish Building Committee Description: The Parish Building Committee will be charged with working closely with our 
Diocesan Ecclesiastical Properties Secretariat in the construction of our Parish Multi-Purpose Hall. 

Parish Building Committee Qualifications: 

 Registered (through REALM) & Practicing Catholic (in person or virtually) of Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini Catholic Church, in 
good standing. 

 Extensive experience in construction, building, design, or architecture; previous Church building committee experience is a 
plus. 

 Active & approved/cleared fingerprints on-file with the Diocese of Orlando; or commitment to provide approved/cleared 
fingerprints prior to the first parish meeting. 

 Attendance at a handful of Diocesan Meetings, if necessary. 

Parish Finance Committee Description: The Parish Finance Committee is a consultative body assisting the Pastor in the 
financial affairs of the Parish and in the development, execution and management of the Church's annual budget as regulated 
by universal laws and norms issued by the Diocesan Bishop. 

 Registered (through REALM) & practicing Catholic (in person or virtually) of Saint Frances Xavier Cabrini Catholic Church, in 
good standing. 

 Extensive experience in accounting and/or finance; previous Church Finance Committee experience is preferred. 

 Active & approved/cleared fingerprints on-file with the Diocese of Orlando; or commitment to provide approved/cleared 
fingerprints prior to the first Parish meeting. 

 Attendance at just a handful of Diocesan Meetings, if necessary. 

Qualifications: 

To Apply: If you are interested in applying for either of these committees, please complete the application attached to this 
email and return it and additional documents to info@saintcabrinicatholic.org by October 23 now October 30th , 2020. All 
applications will be reviewed by myself and the Diocese of Orlando. Eligible candidates will be contacted by November 1st, 
2020 with information about Safe Environment & Fingerprinting. 

Peace, Prayers, & All Good Things,  

Fr. Charles  



 

 

This week we circulated a “claim your 
Realm account” invitation to everyone who 
have registered, but have not signed in to 
REALM. It is important to “accept” that 
invitation, signup and create your profile so 
you never miss a message from Saint 
Cabrini.  

Once you have claimed your profile, or if you already 
have, please log-in to REALM and complete the 
“Skills” & “Interests” section under  

My Profile -> Personal Information 

Faith Formation  

There is still time to enroll in Religious Education in partnership with Corpus Christi Catholic Church in Celebration. 
All lessons are held virtually.  

For families already enrolled, please remember our watch Facebook livestream at 5:00 p.m. every Wednesday with 
your faithful student(s). 

 

Online Prayer Book  

Our prayer book has moved online. Please visit https://bit.ly/3kkicT6 to share your prayer intentions and they will be 
prayed during General Intercessions at the masses each weekend. Thank you and God Bless!  

https://bit.ly/3kkicT6

